
 

The Family of  Patricia Brandow 

and  

SALON 255 LTD  

are proud to present 

The Brandow Endowed Annual Lecture 

In loving memory of  Patricia Brandow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Brandow Endowed Annual Lecture Fund was established as a permanent resource at Albany Medical College to provide the 

most current information on women’s health issues: Breast Cancer, Ovarian Cancer, Cardiovascular and Heart Disease, and to 

help improve the quality of patient care throughout the region. 

                                                                          
Join us for an intimate discussion with Albany Medical Center’s 

Department of  Obstetrics and Gynecology 
 

Thursday, November 2, 2017 6:30pm 
 

Hilton Garden Inn at Albany Medical Center 

Ballroom, Fireside Lounge and Atrium 

62 New Scotland Avenue, Albany NY 12208 

 

Cocktails and Lite Fare will be served 

For additional information, please contact Rob Saba at 518.262.0897  

or sabar@mail.amc.edu 

 
 


